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iNote subject: COVID-19 Vaccine Update 

As COVID-19 vaccines are beginning to be distributed across the state, we are working 
on a plan to vaccinate employees. 

The CDC says the vaccine is safe. COVID-19 vaccines were tested in large clinical trials 
to see how the vaccines offer protection to people of different ages, races, and 
ethnicities, as well as those with different medical conditions. CDC has an independent 
group of experts that reviews all the safety data as it comes in and provides regular 
safety updates. It recommends most adults get the vaccine.  

In the next couple of weeks, we will be sending out a registration form for the vaccine. 
If you want to receive the vaccine, please fill out the form so we can request enough 
doses. 

You can visit our COVID-19 page for more information on the vaccine, including vaccine 
information sheets on the two that are now available.  

 


